UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION December 5, 1944.

VMr. Les Reber,

M. F. Hudson Company,

800 llew Hampshire St.,
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Mr. Reber:

I am deducting the one dollar for fender welding
which I spoke to you about the other day.

You remember I had it welded before and each time

it was to be welded to the brace below, and each time the welder
failed to do it. I am taking it over to lr. Schultz to have it
welded properly.

This is, I believe, agccording to our conversation.

If it is not satisfactory, please inform me. The bill was
$26,35, and I am sending a check for $25.35.

Sincerely yours,

. ‘Ii'

birector of Physice
FCA:AH Varsity Basketbal,

Education,
Coach,




